
 

SEWAGE 

Notice of Rate Increases 

Dear Customer, 

Council for the Township of Killaloe, Hagarty and Richards reviewed the 2022-year end 

financial statements for the Killaloe Wastewater Plant along with existing rates and future 

needs of this services.  During the 2023 budgeting process the finance committee 

recommended that the sewage flat rate monthly charge be increased to address future 

costs and increased costs attributed to the operation of the Killaloe Wastewater plant.  

Council has not increased the monthly sewage rates in over a decade.  Effective June 1, 

2023 the monthly sewage rates are: 

Residential $35.00 
Commercial $38.00 

For further information or any questions, please feel free to contact the Municipal Office 
at 613-757-2300. 


